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navigate group work, literature reviews, and
presentations to improve your grades. With valuable
insight from tutors, and practical tips to apply to your
work, you might just want to keep this book to
yourself…! SAGE Study Skills are essential study guides
for students of all levels. From how to write great
essays and succeeding at university, to writing your
undergraduate dissertation and doing postgraduate
research, SAGE Study Skills help you get the best from
your time at university. Visit the SAGE Study Skills hub
for tips, resources and videos on study success!
Essential Study Skills, Third Edition and Guide to
Reading, Third Edition Wong 2001-04-01
Reading at University Jamie Q Roberts 2020-02-22 This
concise and practical text will equip students with the
effective reading strategies they need when preparing
for their university assessments. It dispels assumptions
often made about the nature of reading at university,
and provides an overview of the culture of academic
reading, note-making, and what markers expect. This text
provides support for reading structured around the
process of crafting an assignment, including reading
critically and developing an academic voice.
Systematic Mixed-Methods Research for Social Scientists
Wendy Olsen 2022-08-29 This textbook provides clear and
accessible guidance on the importance and practical
application of mixed-methods research. Professor Olsen
presents a range of multiple mixed-methods techniques
using quantified data. Critical realism underpins key
arguments. She offers detailed examples based on wide
experience with international applied social-science
projects. The book shows readers how to join
quantitative and qualitative data together. Detailed
methods include: using multiple-level data; constructing
new indices based on mixing survey responses and
personal interviews; and using focus groups alongside a
large survey. The book provides readers with linkages of
data between different software packages. It explains
the analysis stage in mixed-methods research, interprets
complex causality, shows how to transform data, and
helps with interpreting social structures, institutions,
and discourses. Finally, the book covers some
epistemological issues. These include the nature and
value of data. The author discusses validity and
techniques for ensuring relevant, innovative
conclusions. The book also touches on action research as
an overarching participatory method. This book is based
on clear and explicit definitions, is accessible to
students and researchers across disciplines, and shows
the appeal of mixed-methods research to those trained in
quantitative methods.
Mindfulness for Students Stella Cottrell 2018-04-28
Using a unique combination of mindfulness-based
techniques and study skills, this book shows students
how to apply mindfulness to their studies and everyday
life in simple, practical steps. It introduces a wealth
of tools and techniques that can be applied to specific
study contexts, such as listening in lectures,
completing assignments and preparing for exams, and
shows readers how mindfulness can help them to manage
the stresses of student life more effectively. Chapters
are rich in guided activities, meditations, observations
and reflections, and full of engaging illustrations.
This hands-on guide to mindfulness is a must-read for
students of all disciplines and backgrounds who are
looking to bring a sense of calm to their lives and give
their studying technique a boost.
The Frameworks of English Kim Ballard 2022-06-16 How
does language work? What are the different elements? How
do they all fit together? The Frameworks of English is a

Time Management Kate Williams 2011-07-29 This pocketsized guide provides students with practical advice and
suggestions for successfully managing all aspects of
their time while studying, from prioritising tasks to
planning for individual assignments, group tasks and
exams. Activities and self-assessments help students to
identify how they learn best so that they can develop
time management strategies that work for them. Concise
yet effective, this is an essential resource for any
student looking to improve their time management skills.
Ideal for self-study, it contains a section on
troubleshooting for those looking for a quick-fix
solution.
The Criminology and Criminal Justice Companion Susan
Robinson 2017-03-15 This companion offers a userfriendly and practical introduction to the various
aspects of studying and researching Criminology and
Criminal Justice. With study skills coverage integrated
alongside broad overviews of the key theories and
concepts that drive Criminology and Criminal Justice,
the book offers an authoritative overview for those
starting out in their studies. It is also packed with
helpful reflective questions to encourage the reader to
think more deeply about the material and its application
in the real world. This is an essential resource for
students with no prior experience of studying
Criminology or Criminal Justice, as well as for those
who want a handy reference book at any point in their
study and further career. It has been designed to be
used as pre-course reading, as a core text on
introductory Criminology, Criminal Justice or
Criminological Skills modules, or as complimentary
reading on Criminological Theory modules.
College Study Skills James F. Shepherd 1987
Work Placements - A Survival Guide for Students
Christine Fanthome 2017-03-14 This book is an essential
guide for students contemplating or embarking upon work
placements. Using comments from students, employers and
tutors, it includes guidelines on how to find an
appropriate placement; audit skills; construct a strong
CV and application; prepare for an interview and derive
maximum benefit from the work placement experience. The
book identifies common problems facing students,
together with remedial strategies, and offers
suggestions for tackling written and oral assignments.
Finally, it shows how to create and implement a
successful job-search strategy.
Doing Essays and Assignments Pete Greasley 2016-08-17
Lecturers, request your electronic inspection copy here.
Have you ever been stunned by a low grade, when you were
expecting an A or B? Are you struggling to make the jump
from a second to a first? Doing Essays and Assignments
gives you an insider’s view on what tutors and
professors really want when they assign essays and
projects, and reveals how you can raise your game and
achieve the best grades. Drawing on a survey of
lecturers, and examples of real student work, this handy
guide provides practical advice to help you not only
understand what is expected of you, but also get ideas
on how to deliver what your tutor is looking for.
Providing a behind-the-scenes look at marking, find out
how you can successfully craft the perfect written
assignment, and discover tips and techniques on:
Planning and deadlines, helping you manage your workload
effectively Gaining higher marks through critically
formed arguments Communicating clearly with the correct
language, grammar, and expression Avoiding common
marking pitfalls such as referencing and plagiarism.
This new edition also reveals how to successfully
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step-by-step guide through the various levels of
language, describing the morphological, lexical,
grammatical and phonological frameworks of contemporary
English in a clear and logical way. Beginning with words
as the building blocks of language, it investigates
their internal structure and shows how words can be
combined into larger and larger units, from phrases to
sentences and beyond. The sound system of language is
explored, covering the production of individual sounds
as well as the features of syllable structure and
connected speech. The third edition of this popular
textbook: features a new chapter on how to approach
accent and dialect variation in English throughout the
world includes both spoken and written examples of
electronically mediated language offers updated
suggestions for further reading and research The
Frameworks of English is a step-by-step guide through
the various levels of language, describing the
morphological, lexical, grammatical and phonological
frameworks of contemporary English in a clear and
logical way. Beginning with words as the building blocks
of language, it investigates their internal structure
and shows how words can be combined into larger and
larger units, from phrases to sentences and beyond. The
sound system of language is explored, covering the
production of individual sounds as well as the features
of syllable structure and connected speech.
Communication Skills in Health and Social Care Bernard
Moss 2012-04-05 This thoroughly revised and updated
Second Edition of Communication Skills for Health and
Social Care provides an accessible introduction to the
wide range of communication skills needed for
contemporary health and social care practice. Presented
in a unique and easy-to-use dictionary format, the book
acts as a working tool which students can dip in and out
of throughout their course, and continue to use once
they have qualified for practice. The updated edition
includes new chapters on: " Groupwork. "
Interprofessional Collaboration. " Emotional
Intelligence. " Assertiveness. " Information and
Communication Technologies (ICT). Offering a fresh
approach to a core topic on the health and social care
curriculum, each chapter suggests group activities and
further reading, making this book an ideal resource for
students of health, social care, social work and
nursing, as well as qualified practitioners. Bernard
Moss is Emeritus Professor of Social Work Education and
Spirituality at Staffordshire University and Senior
Fellow and National Teaching Fellow, Higher Education
Academy, UK.
Effective Practice Learning in Social Work Jonathan
Parker 2010-06-01 The Department of Health requires
students on the social work degree to undertake at least
200 days in direct practice learning during their
course. Practice learning often raises great anxieties
for students, agencies and those who supervise and
assess it. This book tackles those anxieties, explaining
the ways the experience can deliver a unique learning
opportunity for the student. It is ideal for students
undertaking or about to undertake practice learning,
student supervisors and practice assessors, as well as
trainers and policymakers within social care agencies
and healthcare professions where practice learning is
also undertaken.
The International Student Handbook Hayo Reinders
2020-02-14 Aimed at providing non-native English
speakers with the skills needed to study overseas at an
English-speaking University, this practical handbook
prepares students to live abroad, understand university
culture, and to improve their English. It is built
around activities that give hands-on practice to make
overseas university study a success.
100 Ideas for Secondary Teachers: Revision John Mitchell
2016-02-25 The word 'revision' can strike fear into the
heart of teachers and students alike! The exam cycle in
today's modern education system can feel relentless,
resulting in students suffering from information
overload and exam fatigue. But it doesn't have to be
like this! John Mitchell strongly believes that revision
can be a opportunity to deepen students' understanding
of a topic in an innovative, collaborative, and fun way
- you just need to think outside the box! In this
brilliant book, John Mitchell offers a diverse range of
activities, games, tips and tricks that teachers can use
in the classroom to help guide students through this
stressful period. By combing theory with strategies
tried and tested in the classroom, it will help teachers
the-study-skills-handbook-3rd-edition

to create a culture where students are encouraged to
review and reinforce their learning. This consistent
approach means that revision becomes an everyday process
rather that one that is just used in the run up to
exams. From adaptations of well-known games, such as
Connect Four and Runaround, to brand new activities,
there are ideas that are suitable for very learning
style and subject. 100 Ideas for Secondary Teachers:
Revision will help you to prepare students for exams
effectively, alleviate stress, and reintroduce fun into
your revision sessions.
Study Skills for Policing Students Richard Malthouse
2010-04-19 This text provides an accessible and up to
date guide to study skills for all those undertaking
degrees and foundation degrees in policing. It will also
be relevant to degree courses in criminology and
criminal justice. Efficient study skills pave the way to
successful learning. This book helps policing students
with all aspects of their studies including identifying
how they learn best, effective note-taking, how to be
critical and analytical in their reading, writing and
thinking, how to carry out research and writing a final
dissertation.
Study Skills for Students with Dyslexia Sandra
Hargreaves 2012-05-22 Full of advice on topics such as
note taking, reading strategies and exam technique, this
fully revised and updated new edition will motivate,
inspire and guide dyslexic students through their
college studies. The new edition has a new chapter on
writing your dissertation, more on spelling, more on
using statistics, more on planning and timetabling
techniques, more on using technology, and expanded
advice on preparing and giving presentations. Included
with the book is a CD Rom that supplies an electronic
copy of the book plus further resources.
The Complete Study Skills Guide Catherine Dawson
2011-01-28 Successful study is dependent on effective
study skills. Yet many students are never taught how to
study, and many are anxious about their ability to
develop the necessary skills required to complete their
course. All students can learn how to study. It is not a
skill reserved for the select few. With a little
information, guidance and advice all students can
discover how to study and improve the marks on their
course. This book is aimed at students at almost every
level, including college and university, adult learners,
and students on correspondance and distance learning
courses. It includes:- * preparing for, taking and
passing examinations * how to read for study efficiently
and effectively * how to hypothesise, theorise, critique
and analyse * improving your mathematical and scientific
skills * completing projects and assignments * how to
get the most out of lectures, tutorials, classes and
seminars * time management, organising yourself and
building motivation * ways you can improve your marks
*Quotations, case studies, exercises and useful tips are
also included, along with information about study skills
websites, software and online tools.
The Business Student′s Guide to Study and Employability
Peter Morgan 2020-11-18 Fully up-to-date and with a
range of online tools and resources to support both
lecturers and students, this book covers the essential
skills needed by business and management students
throughout their university career and on their journey
into the working world.
Studieren - Das Handbuch Stella Cottrell 2010-08-19
Studieren ist schwierig? - Nicht mit diesem Buch! Dieser
praktische Leitfaden für Studienanfänger vermittelt
grundlegende „Soft Skills“ (vom „Lernen lernen“ über
Selbsteinschätzung, Zeit-, Projekt- und Stressmanagement
bis zu Gedächtnis- und Schreibtraining, Prüfungs- und
Klausursituationen sowie Karriereplanung u.v.m.) locker präsentiert, in handliche Einheiten verpackt und
je nach Bedarf selektiv nutzbar. Viele eingestreute
kleine Tipps stehen neben Mini-Fragebögen,
Kopiervorlagen für Tabellen, die man nicht im Buch
ausfüllen möchte, und ähnlichen Hilfsmitteln. Das
unterhaltsam-informative Werk beruht auf dem englischen
Bestseller The Study Skilly Handbook und eignet sich für
Abiturienten mit Studienwunsch, Studienanfänger
verschiedenster Disziplinen und Quereinsteiger als
Wegweiser durch die vielfältigen Anforderungen im
"Studiendschungel".
Writing Skills for Social Work Students Bella Ross
2021-03-03 This book will equip social work students
with the knowledge, skills and confidence to produce
first-rate written assignments. Part one focuses on the
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foundational skills needed to produce excellent written
work. Students are taken through the core stages of
working on an assignment, from planning the task and
reading and note-making through to finding and
evaluating sources, drafting a text, and editing and
proofreading. Part two hones in on the key types of
assignment students will encounter on their degree. It
contains dedicated chapters on writing an essay, a
reflective text, a case study analysis, a literature
review, a placement report, and case notes on placement.
Each chapter contains examples and activities which will
help students to test their knowledge and understanding.
This is an essential companion for all social work
students.
The Learning Mentor's Resource Book Kathy Salter
2010-11-22 Being a learning mentor means supporting
children and young people and helping them deal with the
problems that they face, so that they are free to learn
and reach their potential. This book will be your guide
to achieving this and making sure you get the most out
of all the children you work with. Each chapter opens
with a discussion of the topic, giving you all the
information you may need, as well as examples and
strategies. They also provide fantastic worksheets that
can be used directly with children and young people and
can be easily printed from the CD-Rom which comes with
this book. New to this edition are chapters on internet
safety and hate behaviour as well as the continued
discussion of serious issues such as drug awareness and
self-harm. Other topics covered include: - Bullying Self-esteem - Transitions - Revision - Anxiety This is a
must have for anyone supporting children and young
people and is a true resource that you will come back to
time and time again. Kathy Salter (now Hampson) worked
for nearly six years as a Learning Mentor in a large
Leeds High School and now works for the Leeds Youth
Offending Service as a Youth Justice Worker. She has an
M.Ed in Social Emotional and Behavioural Difficulties,
and is in the end stages of researching a PhD looking at
emotional intelligence and offending patterns. Rhonda
Twidle (now Mitchell) worked with young people as a
Support Worker in Tyneside and a Learning Mentor in a
Leeds High School before spending five years as
Probation Officer, including a secondment to a Family
Intervention Project. She is now working with young
people and families in Leeds as a Child and Adolescent
Mental Health Practitioner.
The Key to Coaching. Learning, Application and Practice
Azam Ali 2016-01 This is a fascinating book about
coaching with emphasis on learning, application and
practice. It covers coaching, from definitions and
historical aspects to aspects of learning and change in
a very pedagogical way, which helps the reader to
understand, analyse, explain, learn, apply and practice
the essence of coaching as collaborative process.
How to Succeed at University Bob Smale 2009-03-19 How to
Succeed at University is a uniquely comprehensive study
skills and personal development guide, incorporating
coverage of personal skills, academic skills and job
search skills within the framework of personal
development planning. All the key skills are covered,
with a strong focus on the importance of the continuing
personal development process and the ultimate goal of
employability. In terms of personal skills, the book
offers advice on handling stress, time management and
developing interpersonal skills. The academic skills
section concentrates on the skills crucial for learning
effectively, carrying out research, writing up your work
and tackling exams. The job search skills covered
include discussion of how to identify the best job
according to skill set and how to stand out in the
applications and selection process. This book will be an
essential companion for all undergraduate students,
whatever their subject of study, and for those preparing
for study at University. SAGE Study Skills are essential
study guides for students of all levels. From how to
write great essays and succeeding at university, to
writing your undergraduate dissertation and doing
postgraduate research, SAGE Study Skills help you get
the best from your time at university.
The Principles of Writing in Psychology Thomas R. Smyth
2017-03-14 Most people experience some difficulty with
writing formal or technical papers. Students, in
particular, can experience problems with the
requirements of writing papers in psychology. This book
is a comprehensive companion to the entire writing
process, covering: - Thinking analytically and
the-study-skills-handbook-3rd-edition

critically - Taking notes - Organizing information and
ideas - Preparing and planning - Writing drafts and
editing. It emphasizes the principles and logic
underlying the thinking and writing process, so that
these may be applied to a range of essays, literature
reviews and research reports. The book also includes
advice and guidance on the reporting of statistics, and
on the design, preparation, and use of figures and
tables to illustrate research results. It also includes
reference material on grammar, punctuation, spelling,
abbreviations, and on typing and presentation. For ease
of finding relevant material it is organized into parts
that relate to various aspects of writing and types of
papers, and includes internal cross-references, a
checklist of the writing process and examples of good
and bad research reports. The Principles of Writing in
Psychology is suitable for use at all levels of study
and beyond. It is consistent with the 5th edition of the
Publication Manual of the American Psychological
Association but also covers deviations from this and
includes material not included in the manual. T.R. SMYTH
held academic appointments at many of Australia's
foremost universities, including Charles Sturt
University, the University of Adelaide, Flinders
University and the University of Canberra. He also
authored The Psychology Thesis: Research and Coursework
and Writing in Psychology: A Student Guide.
The Study Skills Book Kathleen McMillan 2012 Is there a
secret to successful study? The answer is ‘yes’! There
are some essential skills and smart strategies that will
help you to improve your results at university. Using
proven techniques and tips to help you focus your
efforts and develop successful study skills and
strategies, THE STUDY SKILLS BOOK provides practical
answers to questions such as: What do lecturers expect
from you in a tutorial? What’s the best way to plan an
essay or dissertation? Where should you concentrate your
efforts for maximum impact? This book is an essential
practical resource for all students who want to improve
their performance and succeed in their studies: All key
study skills are covered including essay writing,
revision and exams, tutorials, and dissertations
Practical solutions are presented for the most common
problems A common-sense, no-nonsense approach is offered
using practical checklists and tips This handbook has
been written by experts and extensively tested on
students to help you focus your efforts, troubleshoot
your problems and thrive at university. “Every aspect of
university life is covered – my tip to other students is
to have this book on their desk and use it – (it) has
been a great help”, Sarah Scott, Student “This book
really is a must have for any first year student!! Easy
to read, intelligent and the best help a first year
could ever want!”, Alastair Ross, Amazon reviewer “This
book really will be a godsend to you during your time at
university. It's like my bible now - I'm so glad I
bought it!”, Fi Wordsworth, Amazon reviewer
Key Issues in Health and Social Care Adam Barnard
2010-10-04 Key Themes in Health and Social Care is a
learning resource for students in health and social
care. It provides an overview of foundational issues and
core themes in the field and introduces key areas of
debate, moving from an introductory level to in-depth
discussion as the book progresses. Divided into three
parts: the first part sets the scene, addressing
introductory psychology and sociology, social policy,
equality and diversity, skills for practice, and working
with people the second part considers key themes such as
the contribution of philosophy and politics; criminal
justice; management of services; the relationship
between place and wellbeing; research in health and
social care; theories of counselling; housing and the
built environment the third part looks at discrete areas
of practice such as mental health; substance abuse,
protection work; health promotion; disability studies;
working with men; child welfare and public
responsibility. Each chapter begins with an outline of
the content and learning outcomes and includes
reflective exercises to allow students to reflect on
what they have read, review their learning and
consolidate their understanding. Time-pressed readers
wanting to ‘dip into’ the book for relevant areas can do
so but, read from cover to cover, the book provides a
comprehensive introduction to the key areas of
contemporary health and social care practice. It will be
particularly helpful for students undertaking health and
social care undergraduate and foundation degrees.
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Social Work, Social Policy and Older People Robert Johns
2011-01-04 It is essential for social work students to
know about social policy, to know why studying social
policy is important in the social work degree, and to
understand how social policy, when implemented, has a
real impact on the everyday life of vulnerable people.
This book provides plenty of examples of this impact,
tracing the development of welfare provision for older
people right through the twentieth century, leading up
to an analysis of contemporary developments, which
students will need to know about in order to practice
effectively.
Learning Skills for Nursing Students Nicola Davis
2011-05-20 This book helps students master the key
learning skills they need to become successful learners
throughout their degree and beyond. It clearly explains
the core skills they will need right from the start of
the course, such as writing and numeracy skills and how
to organise studies. It also introduces more advanced
skills that students will need as the course progresses,
such as research and evidence based practice. It shows
how to use these important skills to succeed both at
university and as a registered nurse.
Doing Criminological Research Pamela Davies 2018-09-29 A
trusted, full-featured companion to criminological
research, this edition expands and updates case studies,
methods and project strategies to help students prepare,
do and present their research.
Basic Study Skills Catherine Dawson 2013-08-15 This book
is aimed at students at almost every level, including
college and university, adult learners, access students
and students on correspondence and distance learning
courses. It will be particularly valuable for those who
have been out of a learning situation for some time and
are lacking the confidence to re-enter the educational
environment. The book covers all aspects of study
skills, from improving reading, writing, listening and
thinking skills, to knowing how to study independently,
conduct research and take tests and examinations.The
user-friendly and accessible format enables readers to
dip in and out of the book whenever they need to brush
up on a particular skill.It also includes uesfeul
exercises, addresses, websites and further reading for
those who wish to follow up the information provided in
the book.
Learning Legal Skills and Reasoning Sharon Hanson
2021-09-14 Language skills, study skills, argument
skills and the skills associated with dispute resolution
are vital to every law student, professional lawyer and
academic. The 5th edition of Learning Legal Skills and
Reasoning draws on a range of areas of law to show how
these key skills can be learnt and mastered, bridging
the gap between substantive legal subjects and the
skills required to become a successful law student. The
book is split into four sections: Sources of law:
Including domestic, European and international law.
Working with the law: Featuring advice on how to find
and understand the most appropriate legislation and
cases. Applying your research: How to construct a legal
argument, answer a problem question and present orally
(mooting). Skills for solving disputes: From negotiation
to mediation and beyond. Packed full of practical
examples and diagrams to illustrate each legal skill,
this new edition has been fully updated and now includes
a new chapter on drafting. It will be an essential
companion for any student wishing to acquire the legal
skills necessary to become a successful law student.
Studying for your Social Work Degree Hilary Walker
2011-05-24 This fully-revised new edition looks at how
students can make the most from their time studying on
the social work degree. Focusing on each of the three
years of study, the author skilfully unpicks the
critical thinking, reflection and study skills essential
for the completion of the degree. There are sections on
autonomous learning, writing academically, communication
skills and developing critical analysis and argument.
This second edition has more information on how students
learn, what makes for excellence in social work
research, and how students can successfully integrate
their skills with their practice.
Study Skills for Social Workers Christine Stogdon
2010-04-16 'The book is completely student focused. I
envisage students having the text on their desks when
they attempt their written work, and this is very much
how a study guide should be used' - Professor Keith
Popple, London South Bank University Study Skills for
Social Workers offers an accessible insight into the
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practical use of skills for study in a professional
social work context. Engaging with students on their
journey through the undergraduate or postgraduate
qualifying course, it uses relevant case material from
academic and social work perspectives to demonstrate the
connection between study and practice. The book is
comprehensive in its coverage of the core study skills,
including guidance on: Effective writing Successful
communication Reflective study E-learning Learning in
the workplace Understanding feedback. Written in a
student-friendly style, Study Skills for Social Workers
is interspersed with activities and exercises to enable
students to practice and improve their skills as they
move through the text. Also included is a glossary, and
model answers to sample questions. SAGE Study Skills are
essential study guides for students of all levels. From
how to write great essays and succeeding at university,
to writing your undergraduate dissertation and doing
postgraduate research, SAGE Study Skills help you get
the best from your time at university. Visit the SAGE
Study Skills hub for tips, quizzes and videos on study
success!
Teaching Today: A Practical Guide Geoff Petty 2016-01-21
Now in its fifth edition, Teaching Today is a
comprehensive and readable introduction to teaching.
Focusing on practical methods, techniques and
strategies, it has been one of the best-selling teacher
training textbooks for the past 20 years. Retaining its
practical and user-friendly approach, the firth edition
updates include new chapters on differentiation,
equality, inclusion and working with stake-holders.
Greenwood's Guide for Tutors; 3rd Edition Mark Greenwood
Presentation Skills for Students Joan van Emden
2017-09-16 This is the essential guide to the most
transferable of all student skills: delivering a
presentation clearly, coherently and confidently.
Written in a friendly and accessible style, it takes the
fear out of public speaking and helps students to
acquire the skills they need to deliver effective
presentations at university and in their future careers.
Revised and updated throughout, it provides readers with
practical guidance on controlling their nerves, creating
visual aids and structuring presentations. This is an
invaluable resource for students of all disciplines in
further or higher education who have to give
presentations as part of their course. It is also ideal
for recent graduates looking to hone their presentation
skills as they enter the job market. New to this
Edition: - Fully updated to reflect the latest
developments in technology, with new material on making
the most of the latest software, platforms and
networking tools - Gives students even more support with
additional exercises and checklists
The Mature Student's Guide to Writing Jean Rose
2012-07-26 Through its use of conversational and
supportive tones, this popular guide puts readers at
ease, assisting the transition to academic study. With
clear explanations, summaries and exercises, it is an
invaluable companion for the mature student. This third
edition has much new content including a new chapter on
writing a dissertation proposal.
The Business Student's Handbook Sheila Cameron 2005
""The Business Student's Handbook Third Edition""
provides learning skills for study and employment and is
written by Sheila Cameron. More than just a study skills
book! ""The Business Student's Handbook"" integrates
study skills, interpersonal skills and work skills to
help students gain better marks in their study and to
transfer those skills for success in the workplace. The
broad range of topics covered includes: study skills
such as essay writing, exam technique and managing one's
studies; interpersonal skills such as teamwork,
communication and presenting; work skills such as
exploring p.
The Study Skills Handbook Stella Cottrell 2008
Introduces higher-level study skills and allows students
to develop a deeper understanding of the learning
process itself, encouraging a reflective approach to
study. This book includes chapters on e-learning and
numeracy.
Psychology for Medicine and Healthcare Susan Ayers
2021-04-24 A comprehensive overview of the research,
theory, application and current practices in the field
of psychology for medicine and healthcare, covering
topics from epigenetics to social determinants of health
and transdiagnostic approaches to mental health and
everything in between.
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